
 

 

Winston-Salem City Council 

APPROVED 

September 21, 2020 

RESOLUTION #20-0399 

RESOLUTION BOOK, VOLUME 2, PAGE 170 

 

RESOLUTION APPROVING A CONTRACT WITH HDR ENGINEERING OF 

THE CAROLINAS, INC. TO PROVIDE PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING 

SERVICES FOR  STORMWATER MASTERPLANNING UPDATES IN 

VARIOUS WATERSHEDS OF THE CITY 
 

  

WHEREAS, the City of Winston-Salem is a Phase I Stormwater Community 

which has a requirement under it’s National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System 

permit to inventory storm drainage systems and protect water quality within it’s 

jurisdiction; and 

WHEREAS, the last storm sewer inventory effort was conducted in the 1990’s, 

and since that time, many land use and infrastructure changes have occurred within the 

watersheds; and 

WHEREAS, the additional requirements of the City’s NPDES permit has 

introduced additional compliance requirements under the Phase II Stormwater rules; and 

WHEREAS, HDR Engineering of the Carolinas, Inc. is familiar with this type of 

work and has been selected through a Request for Qualifications process; and  

WHEREAS, funding for this Stormwater Masterplanning updates was approved 

with the FY 07-08 budget.  

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Mayor and City Council of 

the City of Winston-Salem, upon the recommendation of the Finance and Public Works 

Committees, that the City Manager is hereby authorized to enter into a contract for 

$430,250 with HDR Engineering of the Carolinas, Inc. for Stormwater Masterplanning 

updates in various watersheds of the City of Winston-Salem.  

 


